
Pet Bed Donations 
Phyllis Goldberg will be collecting pet beds at our monthly meetings.  If she is not at the 
meeting, the beds can be dropped into the container at the rear of the meeting room.   
Please include your name with your donation so we can give recognition to those who 
contribute.   
   
Here are the Guild’s guidelines for pet bed construction: 

● A bed can be of any size but best if it will fit in a regular washer and a regular dryer; 
● Make it a simple closed pillow case style; 
● Best if made of fabric heavier than quilting cotton such as decorator fabrics or fleece; 
● Stuff with fabric scraps two inches or smaller and not necessarily uniform.  Cotton 

batting is good too. It just needs to be fluffy; and 
● No glitter or metallic thread in the fabric. 
● We have material for you to use for the outside fabric.  We don't accept scraps, just 

completed pet beds.   
 
If you have any questions, feel free to contact Phyllis at goldbergps@verizon.net. 
Note:  The Humane Society prefers blankets rather than beds.  They can be made of fleece too. 
 
 


